September 1, 2020

To whom it may concern,

We, the undersigned residents of the 1100 block of Home Avenue in Oak Park, are formally requesting
that traffic calming measures be implemented on our block due to frequent excessive vehicle speeds
and excessive volume of traffic between Harvard and Fillmore Avenues on Home Avenue.

Our street is used as a way to bypass Harlem Avenue and vehicles exceed the speed limit more often
than not. Our street appears to be wider than other nearby streets that run between Roosevelt and
Harlem, and the grocery store and childcare facility at the corner of Home and Roosevelt attract more
traffic at higher speeds.

We are concerned for the safety of the residents who reside on our block, and we formally request
traffic calming measures be implemented in order to keep us safe.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

The Residents of 1100 biock of Home Avenue





